March 1, 2024

Loren, James, Scott, and Members of the River Valley School Board-

This is to inform you that after 36 years in education, the time has come for this old guy to hang
up his whistle and pass the baton on to the next individual who accepts the RV Middle School
Health and Physical Education teaching position.

| have sincerely enjoyed my last 27 years teaching and coaching here. As a 1981 graduate, |
have appreciated everything that the River Valley School District has provided me - as a
student, a parent and as a professional educator. It is my hope that | have been able to pass
along life-long lessons and the enjoyment of being physically active to all of the students | have
had the privilege to teach and coach over the years.

| will miss being around the students and great staff and administrators that make up our school.
But | also look forward to new horizons and new adventures that await me in the future.

My family and | will continue to cheer on and support the Blackhawks as we always have!

If there is anything | can do to help with the transition, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Best to all of you going forward!

Sincerely,

- Slicson

Jeff Johnson



